
 

June 28, 2021 
 
 
 
Mark Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
State of Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA  98503 
 
RE: Interconnection Agreement –Consolidated Communications of Washington 
Company, LLC (Consolidated) and Level 3 Communications, LLC 
 
Dear Secretary Johnson: 
 
On behalf of Consolidated Communications of Washington Company, LLC 
(Consolidated) and Level 3 Communications, LLC, please find a fully executed 
Interconnection Agreement between the two parties and a Request for Approval form. 
 
Please contact the filer with any questions or concerns regarding this filing:   
Consolidated Communications of Washington Company, LLC 
Anita Yokiel, Senior Regulatory Relations Specialist 
221 E Hickory ST, PO Box 3248; Mankato, MN  56002-3248 
507-386-3661 
anita.yokiel@consolidated.com 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
Sarah Davis 
Senior Director Government Relations 
Consolidated Communications  
207-535-4188 
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